Hardiman, Cheryl (SEN)

From:
JMartello [jmartello@csu.edu.au]

Sent:
Thursday, 22 March 2001 4:32 PM

To:
eet.sen@aph.gov.au

Subject:
Education References Committee

To the committee,

Although I am a busy lecturer I am taking the time to respond to your committee because I am seeing the consequences of reduced support for public universities and students daily. One obvious change in recent years is the increase in numbers of tertiary students who must engage in paid work to support themselves. Students regularly cite work commitments as the reason for missed classes and late or poorly done assignments. It is sometimes distressing to see how stressed and overworked some students become as they struggle to meet commitments of both paid work and university. It seems the luxury of applying oneself fully to study and excelling at university is only for those with families in a position to support them by paying fees up-front and/or covering the costs of accommodation, books, food etc.  Our full-time students deserve better support from public money to enable them to concentrate on their studies and become contributing professionals.

Yours sincerely,

Julie Martello

--
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